
From: CREWE CHARTER TRUSTEES 
Sent: 05 July 2012 18:47 
To: COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW 
Subject: Crewe Community Governance Review 
 
Importance: High 
Dear Lindsey, 
 
This representation is submitted by the Charter Trustees of Crewe in response to the consultation 
letter dated 11th June 2012 which set out the current proposals contained within the Crewe 
Community Governance Review. 
 
The response of the Trustees is that they are broadly in agreement with the proposals set out in 
the briefing note which accompanied the letter of 11th June, with the exception that the proposed 
number of 16 members for Crewe Town Council is too low and that consideration should be given 
to its increase before the proposals come into effect.  
 
Regards  
 
Tony Lee 
  
Clerk to the Crewe Charter Trustees 
Municipal Buildings, Earle Street, Crewe CW1 2BJ 
  
(01270) 537274  (Tuesdays and Thursdays only) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


